DCSD Employees Receive FREE Entry with ID

Show your DCSD ID at the entrance of any DCSD athletic event held at a DCSD facility.

The Douglas County School District employee photo ID allows for an
employee and one guest to gain free admittance to regular season Douglas
County School District athletic events. For games expected to sell out, District

employees may need to bring their ID to the home school to pick up tickets
in advance. Admittance to CHSAA playoff games will require a paid ticket.
Please contact the home high school for information.




